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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross-Cutting 

 

• Added a student’s “class” to the HUB’s Traffic Tracker report 

 

 

Registrar 

 

• Updated Transcript processing so that manual intervention is no longer required for BEA students with 
college honors 

 

 

Undergraduate Admission 

 

• Updated screens to account for the new SAT Digital scores 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
    
 

                                                                                                                                                                                        Contact Information        
 

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412-268-8137, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 

• Release 143 included enhancements to traffic reporting used by The HUB so that the class of each student is included 
in the reporting. This will allow more insightful assessment and more accurate predictive service modeling moving 
forward. 

• New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 

mailto:cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/docs/s3-guide.pdf
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/tutorials/index.html

